
From: Steve Mundorf
To: Docket, Hearing; Sciretta, Nicholas; Desai, Sachin
Subject: [External_Sender] Written limited appearance statement
Date: Tuesday, August 25, 2015 6:35:30 PM

 
To Whom It May Concern:
 
                My name is Steven J. Mundorf, President of Casper Well Products.  I have worked with
 Cameco and Crow Butte Resources for at least thirty years on many different projects in Nebraska
 and Wyoming.  We have tested drilling fluids, well sealing products, hole abandonment products
 and many other things over this time period.  To my knowledge there has not been any aquifers or
 wells contaminated in any way from these mining operations.  The employees of these companies
 have always done everything possible to protect the environment at all costs.  For this project to be
 shut down because of unjustified, non-scientific speculation is simply ridiculous and unacceptable. 
 These companies provide lots of good jobs for the local communities and help support many small
 businesses such as ours.
Crow Butte Resources renewal license should be allowed without question!
 
Respectfully,
 
Steven J. Mundorf
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